
  

  
 April 23rd, 2024 

 
 
Dear Mrs. Matthews,  
 
    Regarding your email request and links provided, please refer again to our 
response sent to you on 1 Feb 2024 (Ternium's response - Business & Human 
Rights Resource Centre (business-humanrights.org). 
 
   Also, note that Ternium categorically rejects any and all contextual 
information about violence in Mexico that tries to link directly or indirectly our 
company or employees to any violent case, and reiterates its firm’s 
commitment to the highest standards of transparency and broad sense of 
social responsibility across all our operations. 
(https://us.ternium.com/en/media/news/aquila-eng--06455353923). 
 
   Should you have any question or comment on the foregoing, please do not 
hesitate to contact us.  
 
   Sincerely 
 
 
 
________________________ 
César Alejandro Jiménez Flores 
President 
Ternium Mexico 

 

   

 

 
Texto de segunda jerarquía 

https://www.business-humanrights.org/en/latest-news/ternium-did-not-respond-2/
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